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Letter of Invitation

Fortaleza, January 4™ 2016

To whom it may concern:

The undersigned Jose Antonio Fernandes de Macedo certifies that he
has invited Dennis Shasha, professor of computer science at the
Courant Institute of Mathematical Sciences, in New York, USA, to visit
our group from February 20", 2016 to March 3", 2016. During this visit
Professor Shasha will give a talk and participate in some meetings
about research collaboration in Scientific Data Management. UFC will
freely provide office space, necessary equipment and facilities for
Professor Shasha to work during his visit.

Yours sincerely,
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0 %e Antonio mes de Macedo

Prof. Dr. José Anténio Fernandes de Macédo

Federal University of Ceara - Department of Computer Science
Bloco 910 - Campus do PICI, Fortaleza, Brazil
jose.macedo@Ilia.ufc.br, jose.macedo@dc.ufc.br

dblp: http://tinyurl.com/mw9jaec
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